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Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:24 AM
To: Tarra Jolly
Subject: opposition to W-3375 3300 Reynolda Rd.

 
 
From: John Vogler [mailto:johnmvogler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:23 AM 
To: Gary Roberts 
Subject: Rezoning of 3300 Reynolda Rd. 

 
Gary, 
 I want to go on record as opposing any change of the current usage of the property 3300 Reynolda Rd.  I also 
want to go on record to request a site plan.  I feel like having a funeral home on the west side of Reynolda Rd. 
will cause a terrible traffic issue, especially if the funeral home expects to go to North to Forsyth Memorial Park 
or to Bethania.  I feel as if this will be a nuisance to the neighboorhood and to normal traffic on Reynolda Rd. 
Thanks, 
 John Vogler  
 
John Vogler 
Salem Funeral Home 
120 S. Main St. 
Winston-Salem, N.C,27101 
(W) 336-722-6122 
(C) 336-416-2131 


